

Dear Grad 2020 Supporter,

RE: Class of 2020 - Onoway Junior Senior High School

The 2020 Onoway High School graduation banquet will be held on Friday, June 26th, 2020 with approximately 900 people in attendance. The grad class has already started with their preparations and planning for the banquet.

In order to offset some of the costs, graduates are selling advertising spots, displayed in a slide show video presentation that will continuously loop during the evening on a large projector screen for all attendees to see. These .jpeg or .pdf ads offering best wishes and congratulations are a highlight of the evening and a great way to promote your business in front of a large audience.

The class of 2020 would like to invite your business to participate in their celebration by purchasing an advertisement for \$75.00 (GST exempt). All ads would need to be submitted in either JPEG or PDF format to gradparentsassoc.onowayhigh@gmail.com prior to May 1, 2020. Payment is due with the email submission. Please include the name of the graduate in both the subject line of your email and on the cheque.

Cheques can be made payable to **Grad Parents Association**. The graduate that the ad is purchased from will be responsible for collecting and submitting payment. Receipts will be emailed once full payment is received.

Thank you for your support,

2020 Onoway Grad Parents Association

You may also choose to include the portion below with your payment:
Onoway Grad 2020 Advertisements
Grad Name:
Company/ Sponsor Name:
Number of Advertisements:
Paid by (circle one): Cash Cheque # (Cheques payable to: Grad Parents Association)